
 

 

SHROPSHIRE COUNCIL 

EXAMINATION OF THE SITE ALLOCATIONS & MANAGEMENT OF 

DEVELOPMENT (SAMDev) PLAN 

Inspector’s additional Question to the Council 

 

I understand that since the Pre-Submission SAMDev Plan consultation period expired, the 

Environment Agency has placed Much Wenlock in a ‘high risk’ flash flooding category of a 

Rapid Response Catchment.  

Could you please clarify the up-to-date position and explain what implications, if any, this 

may have for the delivery of development in Much Wenlock.    

A response within 14 days would be appreciated. 

Claire Sherratt 

Inspector 

15 January 2015. 

 


